Commonw.h Edison .

Dresden Nuclear Power Station
R.R. #1

Morris, Illinois 60450
Telephone 815/942-2920

February 26, 1979

BBS LTR: 79-198

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Nffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Dresden Station Annual Report NRC DKTS 50-10, 50-237,
and 50-249

Dear Mr. Denton:

Attached is Dresden Station's Annual Report for the period of
January 1, 1978 through December 31, 1978.

Forty copies of this report are provided for your use, with two
copies accompanying this letter and thirty-eight copies being trans-
mitted under separate cover via United Parcel Service. Also, two
copies are being transmitted to the Regional Director (I11), and two
copies are being transmitted to the Director of Management and Pro-
gram Analysis.
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yours/
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